
September 19, 2025 

 

To Our Valued Customers: 

 

We want to inform you of an important change regarding our pricing policy, effective 
immediately. 

Due to the recent increase in U.S. import tariffs from India — now raised to 50% under the 
Trump Administration's tariff policy — we are implementing a 10% tariff surcharge on all 
outgoing orders. This surcharge is necessary to offset a portion of the significantly 
increased costs we are now incurring on imported goods. 

We understand that price changes can be disruptive, and we assure you this decision was 
not made lightly. This measure is essential to maintain the quality, consistency, and 
availability of the products you expect from us. 

We value your business and your understanding as we navigate these industry-wide 
challenges. If you have any questions or concerns please feel free to email me directly at 
nitin@nidico.com or call at (215) 604-1010 x101   

Thank you for your continued partnership. 

 

Sincerely, 

Nitin Khanna 

Nidico Group Inc 
775 American Dr 
Bensalem, PA 19020 
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